
  
Protecting Our Pharmaceutical Supply Chain From China Act 

 

Daines’ Protecting Our Pharmaceutical Supply Chain From China Act will:  

 

 Require the Food and Drug Administration to create a registry of all drugs and Active 

Pharmaceutical Ingredient’s (API) that are produced outside the United States and are 

determined to be critical to the health and safety of Americans.     

 

 Require that the U.S. Department of Health and Human Services, Veterans Affairs, the 

Department of Defense, and all other federally qualified health facilities purchase 

pharmaceutical products that have no APIs produced in China.  

 

 Require drug companies to list the APIs and their countries of origin on the labels of 

imported and domestically produced finished drug products.  

 

 Support American drug manufacturing by allowing immediate expensing for firms that 

incur costs associated with expanded pharmaceutical or medical device manufacturing 

within the United States. 
 


